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M.J. Joseph .

Additional Secretary e Government of India

Ministry of Corporate Affairs
D.O. No. 1365/3S (B)/2014 siew Deihi

June 23, 2014

Dear R \an (\xk...é-& )

I enclose copy of a letter from Principal Secretary to Prime
Minister regarding creation of a special section on the website of the
P.M.O for receiving ideas and suggestions for reforms in governance.

May I request you to share the contents of this letter to Members
of your Institution.

Encl: As above

With regards,
Yours sincerely,

by

(M.J. Joseph)

Shri Suresh Chandra Mohanty
President

Institute of Cost Accountant of India
Institutional Area

Lodhi Road Complex

New Delhi.
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Wy‘f Nripendra Misra

Principal Secretary

Done- AND | 21)e [oé)201M-£5-T

Dear Shri Masood,

Over the past few weeks the Central Government has been
receiving a series of thoughts, ideas and suggestions for reforms and
changes in sphere of governance.

In order to streamline tHe process of taking these ideas to the
next stage and seek better coordination, a special section ‘Interact
with the Hon’ble PM’ has been created on the website of the Prime

Minister's Office. This can serve as the place to receive the various

ideasand suggestions.

Although there is character limit in the section for sharing views
but the idea is to first get the initial suggestions & then following up
with more details afterwards.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

™

ripendra Misra)

Shri Naved Masood
Secretary

Ministry of Corporate Affairs
Shastri Bhawan

New Delhi
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